
 
 

 

                      Planning Commission Meeting 

           Perdido Beach VFD 

                Perdido Beach, AL. 36530 

     July 21, 2010 

 

The Planning Commission of Town of the Perdido Beach held a Working Meeting  

at the Perdido Beach Volunteer Fire Dept. on July 21, 2010-6:30 PM. 

 

Commissioners present: Mr. Steve Love-Chairman, Mrs. Patsy Parker-Mayor, Mrs. 

Diana Graham, Mr. Gary Keifer, Mr. Doug Batson, Mr. William Kelley, Mrs. 

Lynn Thompson.  Others present: Mrs. Diane Burnett-SAPRC, Mr. Bill Moore-

Assisting in drafting Ordinance, and Members of the Town. Mr. Abbott was 

absent. 

 

Motion by Mrs. Graham,  seconded  by Mr. Kiefer to approve the Minutes of the 

June 23
rd

 Meeting. All in favor-motion carried. 

 

Public Comments: 

 Placement of Manufactured Housing, Wanting Perdido Beach to remain the same, 

Property Values, Housing affordability, Enforcement of Zoning Ordinance, 

Recommendation to keep District 32 Zoning. 

Public Comment Sheets and Letters are on file. 

 

No other business was conducted. 

 

Motion by Mrs. Graham, seconded by Mrs. Thompson to adjourn. 

 

Meeting  adjourned at 8:30 PM  

 

        ATTEST: 

        

______________________________           __________________________ 

Steve Love-Chairman     Lynn Thompson-Secretary   

 

 

 
  


